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The FIM Europe presents the 4th edition of the Moto Tour Assistant Training Course 

 

 
 

The FIM-Europe is pleased to present the 4th edition of the Tour Assistants Training 

Program. 

 

On proposal of the FIM Europe Touring Commission, the event is an important project for 

the FIM Europe, which also works for Touring Motorcycling. 

 

The course will be held from 15th to 17th August 2022 in Istanbul, Türkiye. 

The main aim of this initiative is to organize a Training Session for a pre-selected group 

of Tour-Assistants (TAs), who will be allowed to attend a professional training course for 

Moto-Tour Assistants in cooperation with Honda Motosiklet Gelişim Merkezi - Safety 

Türkiye. 

 



 

 

COSTS OF THE COURSE 

The Tour Assistant Training Course is subsidized by FIM-Europe. Participation Fee is 50 € 

for National Federation Affiliated Participants and 150 € for all others. It covers the 

transfer to/from DAYS HOTEL By WYNDHAM ISTANBUL MALTEPE to the Honda training 

facilities, the full educational program and the FIM-Europe and Honda certifications. 

All other costs (travel, accommodation and meals, as well as any other not explicitly 

hereby mentioned) will be at charge of each participant. 

 

 

MOTO TOUR ASSISTANT INSTRUCTORS 

PANAGIOTIS KALAITZIS - Chairman of the FIM Europe Touring Commission 

JUKKA LAINKARI – Member of the FIM Europe Touring Commission 

 

 

LINKS 

www.fim-europe.com/moto-tour-assistant/ 


